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Coming up in January


2015





Following on from our very successful Christmas disco, we had our school nativity and a humorous sketch from the senior classes in Roald Dahl’s Revolting Rhymes ‘The Three Little Pigs’. The nativity was called ‘Prickly Hay’. This was about the night Jesus Christ was born in a stable in Bethlehem. Afterwards, we had various delicious snacks and delicious mulled wine for the adults. We had our final play which was ‘The Three Little Pigs’ with a twist! During our last week before Christmas, Geraldine O’ Sullivan came back to do some more weaving with us. We had a great day and made some beautiful, festive decorations for the tree. On the 18th of December, we went carol singing in Tesco. This got


us in the festive mood and we raised just under 150euro.


Thank you to all the people who donated and supported


us as we sang. By: Loretta & Darragh.





Happy New Year to our teachers, parents and community. Welcome back to school! We are looking forward to a hard month of work ahead. We are rested and full of energy after our Christmas holidays. The Confirmation classes are looking forward to the preparation for Confirmation on 26th of April. After a quiet but hard-working January, we will be looking forward to mid term break, St. Patrick’s Day and Easter.


By:


The Senior Room 





On the 8th of December, our 6th class pupils went to St. Joseph’s Secondary School in Castlebar. We were trained how to be spikeball referees. Our training started at 10am. We had two nice trainers called Graeme and Mary. Our training ended at 2.30 and after a quick exam we all passed and are now officially spikeball referees. The day was a lot of fun and it was nice to meet children from other schools. It is great to know the rules to a new sport.  By Nathan and Kyle.





Science and Technology Festival





On the 13th of November, we went to a science festival in The McWilliam Park Hotel in Claremorris. Our challenge was to build a tower out of 200 toothpicks and 50 kelly tots which had to hold a 1kg bag of sugar for 10 seconds. This was quite a challenge but a lot of fun! This showed us how important science is when building bridges. Try this at home! By Micki.





Charlestown Carol Service





On Wednesday 10th of December, we went to the community carol service in Charlestown Church. There were schools from the Charlestown Parish there. 6th class were chosen to be the three kings in the nativity. The older children were asked to sing ‘Old Little Town of Bethlehem’ and the junior infants were very cute as angels singing ‘Away in a Manger’. It was a great success and a great community evening. Everybody enjoyed it and it got us in the Christmas spirit.  By David & Chloe.








